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No Cell Phone Policy

Campers will not be allowed to have cell phones (and other electronics like computers, iPads,
and smart watches) while at camp. If these items are found in the possession of a camper, they
will be confiscated and taken to a board member for the remainder of the week. These items
will be returned to the camper on Sunday afternoon just before pick-up. Unless there is an
emergency, campers will not be able to receive or make any phone calls.

In order to maintain consistency and provide the best experience for our campers, we ask that
staff keep all cell phone use to a minimum especially around campers. Staff can help model a
healthy relationship with technology by prioritizing the people and tasks in front of them more
than a screen.


